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  In the past I personally have had to take written tests to show I was knowledgeable 

of being a Hair stylist and a Phlebotomist. 

  To my thinking this is far more important that being a dental assistant show the 

person is qualified verses a person having gone to school, to learn to drive a forklift.!  

What happened to the OTJ training for that?  

  Any profession dealing with people's health needs to be qualified thus assuring the 

patient their care is in good hands. 


